
The Vote 
 

The result of the vote to call Rev. Mark Lowey as minister was  

268 YES to 2 NO,  

an overwhelming 99.3% call. The Rev. Lowey has been advised and is 

delighted to accept the position. It is hoped that his induction service 

will be mid-January. More details to follow. As session clerk  I 

announced this result at 9.30 and 11 am  services on Sunday 

29th November.   

 

James  Dickinson (returning officer) and I also announced that the 

names people who had signed individual mandates have been 

collected in the Call, which is a letter to be  sent to Mark asking him 

to be our Minister.  This list contains 244 names of those who sent in 

individual mandate forms allowing us to sign the Call on their behalf. 

Any one who did not send in a mandate form can still add their name 

to the Call by signing it in person. The Call will be available for signing 

in church on the next two Sunday mornings (6th and 13th December). 

Children and non-members can also sign an attachment, saying that 

they concur with the Call. 

Robert Bell, Session Clerk 


